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Attendance Weekly Winner 
 

 
Attendance: Discovery Class : 97.89% 
Home Reading: Challenger Class : 59%  

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Chislet : 191 points   
Overall House Winner: Chislet : 67 points 
 

 
 

Stars of the week 
 

 

Discovery 

Ronnie - for accurate and confident work in 
Maths. 
Tayce - for showing perseverance and effort 
with his handwriting. 
 

Voyager 

Olivia-Rose - for confident learning in maths. 
Eadie - for confident writing in English. 
 

Challenger 
Charlie – for settling well into his new school. 
Tilly-Rose – Successfully writing a story ‘The Wish’. 
 

Columbia 

Leo - for always being a kind and caring friend 
looking out for everyone in his class. 
Ben - for an excellent week in Columbia class 
and his outstanding maths work this week. 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Columbia Swimming – 15th July 
Sports Day – 17th July  
Year 6 End of Year Production – 16th July 
Parents Evening 17 & 18 July 
Annual School Reports Home – 18th July 
Rapid Fire Cricket Year 1 & 2 – 18th July 
Year 6 Boonies – 22nd July 
Last Day of Term – 23rd July 

Year 5 – Deal Beach 

Despite the Watersports being cancelled this week, 

the Year 5 pupils had a great day at Deal beach on 

Thursday.  The children walked down the pier before 

spending some time on the beach and playing 

rounder’s and football on the green followed by lunch 

and an ice-cream in the sunshine. Before heading 

home, the children played 18 holes of crazy golf and 

enjoyed races on the go-karts. 

 

PTA – Summer Fayre 

We had a great turn out at the summer fayre with 

parents and members of the community coming along 

to support the annual Summer Fayre.  A total of £675 

was raised by the event.  A huge thank you to Mrs 

Silverton and the PTA members who worked tirelessly 

to organise this Friday afternoon.  Surprisingly the stall 

which was most popular was splat the teacher, 

wonder why that was?  A big thank you to Mr Garvey, 

Mr Hutcheon, Mr Allen and Mr Bekker for agreeing to 

be splatted - we say agree as we are sure they would 

never have volunteered for this!! 

 

Whole School Meals 

A letter was sent home this week along with a pupil 

food allergy form for you to complete as the school 

are changing caterers next year.  Please ensure your 

form is returned to the school before the end of term. 

Teacher Parent Meetings 

Parents should have received their parent evening slip 

this week with your slot timing – please check your 

child’s bag for this.  If you registered but do not have 

a slip, please let your child’s class teacher know.  

Please could we ask for parents to make sure they are 

on time for their appointment so that teachers can 

keep to their timetable.  Any parents not attending a 

meeting will get their child’s end of year report sent 

home on Friday with their child. 


